
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of April 5, 2002 
 

Members Present            Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Council Liason  John Kiwaha 
Ed White       
Randy Bock      
Liz Kiwaha 
Pat Triplett      
Rick Jackson        
Pat Edgecomb (alternate) 
Ann Hughes     
       
                                                                                         

Meeting was called to order at 5:00PM via in person. 
 
First business was to name a new chairperson to replace Council Member Dennis Panicali.  
After some discussion, it was decided that in the interim Pat Triplett and Ann Hughes will serve 
as co-chairs.  Additionally, Ed White announced his resignation from the Committee and will 
attend the May meeting.  Liz Kiwaha will take over the duties of secretary. 
 
Minutes from March Meeting were approved unanimously.   
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt-A-Beach 
-No new sign-ups.   
-Public recognition of long-standing members is pending.  Some ideas were to use website, Island 
Gazette, and/or a certificate. 
-The possibility of creating a sign for those who participate, but some do it short-term so that idea was 
declined.   
-Liz will take over the lead on this program. 
 
Beach Booster Program 
-Bledsoe Enterprises applied for two more signs at 1045 S and 1207 S.  These were approved based on 
prior applications. 
-The example on the website needs to be changed.  The example has a typo 
 
Ocean Life Project 
-No new business, or members 
 
Beach Manners 
-The document was approved. 
-Magnets for upcoming events are being printed. 
 



Sign Replacement 
-Randy is doing inventory. 
-Will be done twice a year. 
-All signed have been ordered and there should be some inventory for when needed. 
-Public Works will put up the signed when the renourishment is completed. 
 
Anniversary 
-Liz created a signup sheet. 
-The SLABP Booth will have recycled art, magnets, and info 
-Will inquire about a canopy. 
-QRs for the Manners, Booster Program and AAB have been created. 
 
Beach Sweep 
-Set up will be at Oceanfront Park 
-Table, Bags, and gloves will be distributed 
-There will be a “scavenger hunt” for kids/families to complete 
-Pat T will coordinate with Sunrise Broadcasting on announcing winners 
-Will need to encourage people to go further down the beach. 
-Will need to be aware of the beach renourishment. 
 
 
New Business 
 
New Applicants 
-Applications were reviewed and the committee nominated Don Campbell and David Hall. 
-David’s application is older so we will have to make sure he is still interested.  If he is not interested, 
Connie Mearkle is the next choice 
 
Public Input 
-Dan called in and advised he is an Ocean Dunes owner.  He asked how the verbiage on the Dune signs 
would be changed.  He was interested in having the sign more clearly outline the enforcement/penalty.  
Dan was advised that SLABP would be responsible for that. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:15 PM 
 
 
Next Meeting – 05/03/2022 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Ed White, Secretary  
   

 

      

 

 


